
October 21, 1980 

Ms. Mary Williams 
East Carolina University 
Joyner Library 
Greenville, NC 27834 

Dear Ms. Williams: 

On Friday, October 31, and Saturday, November 1, ENERGY FAIR ‘80 will 
happen. The Fair will once again be held at the Willis Building (First 
and Reade Streets, near the Town Commons). Hours are scheduled for 
10:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. each day. 

Sponsored by The Greenville Energy Program, Greenville Utilities Commission, 
and other community organizations, this event will feature many ideas 
for energy conservation and alternative energy use. Special attractions 
for school groups, including an Energy Film Festival, are scheduled for 
Friday. Seminars on efficiency in conventional heating systems (oi], gas 
and heat pump) and on using solar or wood as heat sources will be held 
on Saturday. Dealers in commercial energy-related products will display (but 
not sell) their wares. Lots of information, fun, entertainment and refreshments 
will be available to all who come. 

Since the first ENERGY FAIR was held last January, The Greenville Energy 
Program has progressed in its efforts of establishing an energy management 
program for the Greenville area. Energy use and supplies--both conventional 
and alternative--have been inventoried; goals for energy management and 
community education have been established; and programs to accomplish 
those goals are being planned. Early 1981 should see the completion of our 
Energy Action Plan and its submission to the City Council for consideration 
of implementation as a planning/action document. 

The Greenville Energy Program's booth at the ENERGY FAIR '80 will present 
information about the progress that has been made with our work over the 
past two years. Included will be photographs from some of our activities 
and information about how people can have input into the process of planning 
for Greenville's energy future. 

If you will be able to attend ENERGY FAIR '80, I would appreciate your 
assistance at the Greenville Energy Program's booth for an hour or two. Your 
participation would give people visiting the Fair a favorable impression of 
Other concerned citizens working in The Greenville Energy Program. 
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Their realization that others are working to improve our community's energy 
future might encourage them to become more active in conservation efforts 
and to support such actions in our area. 

By helping with the hosting of the booth, you would not be expected to 
explain all aspects of the program. It would primarily be an opportunity 
for people to discuss energy issues and have their comments channelled into 
our program. Literature and other program materials will be available for 
distribution. 

I would greatly appreciate your assisting in this capacity and feel it 
would present a very positive concept to the public about the work that is 
being done to address energy problems in our community. If you will help 
at the booth, please call my office at 752-7166 and let me know what 
hour(s) would be most convenient for you. The Fair will be open at 10:00 a.m. 
to 4:00 p.m., both Friday and Saturday. 

See you at ENERGY FAIR '80:! 

Sincerely yours, 

Hida b Ue 
Linda G. Hix 
Program Coordinator 

LGH/sdp 

 


